
August 29, 2023

Good afternoon, Sonata Hunters Creek Families

First, I want you to know that resident and staff safety is our top 
priority during hurricanes. The team has done an incredible job 
ensuring that all of the storm prep is complete, and we are ready to 
ride out the storm. We will be providing updates via email, please 
contact the community with any contact changes. 

We have additional staff members staying overnight including 
Directors to ensure the safety of the residents and staff. 

We held a resident meeting today at 2:30 to assure everyone that a 
little rain won’t stop Sonata Hunters Creek! Check out our Facebook 
page to get community updates. 

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Stay safe 
and dry.

Thanks
Tammy and Team Sonata Hunters Creek

https://www.facebook.com/sonatahunterscreek
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

